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Parents Meeting and Interaction with the College & IQAC 
Members 

 

Dear Students  

We trust you are keeping safe. 

The Principal and the IQAC team would like to meet with your parents. The purpose of this 

interaction is to receive their suggestions and feedback about the College, as important 

stakeholders.  

 

Date: 27th May 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Those interested, may kindly write back at: aqarbharati@gmail.com 

We would be grateful if your parents could spare the time 

 

IQAC TEAM, 
Bharati College 

  

mailto:aqarbharati@gmail.com

